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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We have arranged for a performance of the pantomime, Dick Whittington on Friday 13th December.   

 

We are requesting a Voluntary Contribution of £4.50 per child to cover the cost.  Please complete and 

return the slip at the foot of this letter to the School Office as soon as possible.   If payment would 

prove difficult, please speak to me or Mrs Nixey or Mrs Kelsey in confidence. 

 

Please note we are now able to receive payments directly into the School Account if you would prefer 

this electronic method of payment, rather than cash or a cheque.  Details of our Bank Account are shown 

below. 

 

We do need your permission for your child/ren to watch the Pantomime, so please ensure that we 

have your slip by Friday 8th December at the latest.   

 

With many thanks 

Laura Kelsey (Ms) 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

SANTANDER BANK DETAILS:  

Account Name:  St Marks CE Primary School  

Sort Code: 09 01 55 

Account No.: 47094809 

Please Note: It is important that you give a Payee Reference, which must be your child’s initial and 

surname + ‘panto’.  Thank you. 

 

Performance of Sleeping Beauty on Monday 10th December 2018.   

 

 

Child/ren’s name/s 

 

I   wish  /  do not wish   my child/ren to attend the performance of Cinderella 

 

I enclose cheque / cash for £         per child towards the cost of the Pantomime. 

 

I have made my payment directly to the School’s Santander Bank Account. 

 

 

Signature                                                                  Name:  

 

Date _____________________________________________________________ 

 


